
 

 
 

 
 

 

4th Feb - Swimming Class 3/4W (For 2 weeks) 

8th Feb - Year 5/6 Art Project Launch (Upton Hall School) 

8th Feb - Friends of St. Peter’s School Disco 

12th Feb - Year 5/6 Art Project (Upton Hall) 

14th Feb - Class 3/4C Worship Assembly 

15th Feb - School Closes (End Of Half-Term) 

25th Feb - INSET Day 

26th Feb - School Re-Opens 

27th Feb - Year 3 Visit to Weaver Hall Museum (Stone Age Topic) 

28th Feb - Year 4 Visit to Weaver Hall Museum (Stone Age Topic) 

28th Feb - Cross Country Race (Arrowe Park) 

4th March - Year 5/6 Visit to Liverpool 

4th March - Year 6 SATs and Manor Meeting (6.00pm – 7.00pm) 

6th March - Year 6 Road Safety 

7th March - Class 3/4CW Worship Assembly 

14th March - Cross Country Race (Higher Bebington) 

14th March - Parent Teacher Meeting (4.00pm – 7.00pm) 

18th March - Parent Teacher Meeting (4.00pm – 7.00pm) 

21st March - Class 1/2B Worship Assembly 

21st March - Cross Country Race (The Arno) 

25th March to 29th March - Year 6 Trip to The Manor 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This term sees a number of our classes leading a whole school worship.  Parents of those children involved 

in these class assemblies are very welcome to attend.  Please see below details of these class assemblies.  

 

 Miss Collins’ Class 3/4C   - Thursday 14th February at 9.15am 

 

 Mrs Cookson’s/Woolley’s 3/4CW - Thursday 7th March 9.15am 

 

 Mrs Bass’ Class 1/2B   - Thursday 21st March at 9.15am 

 



 

 

    
 

Friday 8th February 
 

The Friends of St Peter’s are delighted to announce a brand new format for the children’s disco. There 

will be two separate events held on the same night, one for Foundation and Key Stage 1 straight after 

school and a later one for Key Stage 2.  There will obviously be the usual glow sticks, sweets, crisps and 

drinks to buy, so bring your money with you. 

 

The cost of entry is £3.00 – please note that tickets will NOT be issued as it is a pay on the door event. 

 

 Foundation Stage and Key Stage 1 (3.30pm to 5.00pm) 

 Key Stage 2 (5.30pm to 7.00pm) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 
May we please remind all parents, carers and grandparents to park safely and with care.  Please avoid 

parking on the zig zag lines, the single and double yellow lines, on kerbs and on corners.  Also, when 

parking around school at the beginning and the end of the day, can we please be mindful of our neighbours.  

Our careful parking will help to keep all our children safe.  

 

Thank you for your co-operation! 

 

 

 

    
 
As the days are really cold, may we politely request that children bring a warm coat to school, particularly 

as the children spend a long time outdoors during the lunchtime break.  Could all coats be clearly labelled 

with your child’s name. 

 

Many thanks for your co-operation! 

 

 

 

 
 
May we kindly request that medical and dental appointments for children are made after school hours or 

late in the school day whenever this is possible to avoid the children missing out on important lessons. 

 

Thank you for your support! 



 

 

  
 
Our Parent Meetings take place next half term on Thursday 14th March and Monday 18th March.  A small 

number of appointments are available at the start of the school day as well as after school between 

4.00pm and 7.00pm.  Parents will be able to select their appointment times using the on-line booking 

system.   

 

Details of how to book your appointment using the on-line system will be sent out to parents nearer the 

time of the Parent Meetings. 

 

 

 

 
 
On 12th July a group of 30 teenagers from Heswall Youth Fellowship will be travelling to Uganda for 

three weeks to work in our Rock Of Joy schools.  The Rock Of Joy Trust has suggested that the 

youngsters take pairs of pre-loved shoes and trainers out to Uganda as there is such a huge need for 

them amongst the school children, some of whom go to school barefoot. 

 

If anybody has any that could be kindly donated, please send them into school (tied together or paired up 

with an elastic band) after February half-term. 

 

A collection box will be set up in the reception area. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support! 

 

 

 
 

The Eco Christmas raffle winners were: 

1st Katriona Keelan  

2nd  Mya Carins  

3rd  Ben Bullen  

4th  Mrs Welding (office staff) 

5th  Isabel Lightly 

 

A huge thank you to everybody who purchased tickets.  In total, a massive £446 was raised which will be 

used to fund activities and projects which our ECO Team will undertake. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

    
 

 

     
 
Just to remind parents that school breaks up for half-term on Friday 15th February at 3.30pm.  The 

children return to school on Tuesday 26th February as Monday 25th February is a staff INSET Day. 

 

Thank you for your continued support! 

 

 

 

Darren Jones 

Headteacher 

 


